
 
May 23, 2025 

 
The Honorable Tom Cole     The Honorable Rosa DeLauro  
Chairman       Ranking Member  
Committee on Appropriations    Committee on Appropriations  
H-305, the Capitol      1036 Longworth HOB  
Washington, D.C. 20515     Washington, D.C. 20515 
 
Dear Chairman Cole and Ranking Member DeLauro:  
 

I am requesting funding for Christopher Park Affordable Housing Development project in 
fiscal year 2026. The entity to receive funding for this project is the Housing Authority of New 
Orleans, located at 4100 Touro Street, New Orleans, LA 70122. The funding would be used to 
fund the first phase of a multi-phase affordable housing development in a vacant and blighted site 
in the Algiers neighborhood of New Orleans. This first phase will consist of 102-units with a mix 
of 1-, 2-, and 3-bedroom apartments and townhomes providing families with a safe and affordable 
place to live. This investment in the community will positively impact the Algiers community 
catalyzing further economic development and community investment. The project is an 
appropriate use of taxpayer funds because it will increase the housing supply and improve housing 
affordability for working-class New Orleanians. 

   
The project has a Federal nexus because the funding provided is for purposes authorized 

by 42 U.S.C. 5305(a)(4). 
 

I certify that I have no financial interest in this project, and neither does anyone in my 
immediate family.  
 

Sincerely,  
 
 
 
Troy A. Carter, Sr. 
Member of Congress 


